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Letter of Appreciation to Planning Commission and Staff (Supervisor Virginia Bass and Supervisor Mark
Lovelace)

That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair and Board Members to sign the Letter of
Appreciation, and direct the Clerk of the Board to distribute the letter to the Planning
Commission and Staff.
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